
Here is the information from Oak View Primary School, Hatfield 
 
1. Does your school take part in the Welwyn Hatfield Schools Sports Partnership 
and/or The School Games Competitions? 
 
We participate in both as well as the Hatfield Primary Schools Sports Association 
competitions. 
Our athletics team were county finalists at the Hertfordshire School Games last 
term (with Welwyn St Mary's) 
 
2. If your school is not part of the Sports Partnership, what other provision do 
you make for sports and physical activity both in curriculum and outside curriculum 
time? 
 
 n/a 
 
3. Do you feel that as a school you are meeting the Government’s requirements with 
regards to the PE and sport premium for schools 
 
 Yes, we hope to achieve at least a silver Games Mark accreditation this year. 
 
4. Does the provision you make remain constant throughout the year, or is it 
seasonal? 
 
We plan annually so we know which events we are working towards either intra or 
inter sports. We are extremely active in the community and enter all events we are 
invited to.  We send teams from Y2 to Y6 and sometimes whole year groups if the 
opportunity arises! 
 
5. Do your students take part in activities outside of school?  If so, please 
provide details of these if possible. 
 
 We host dance classes and provide children with information about local clubs e.g 
Saracens camps. Two of our children play for the District football team. Many 
attend football, swimming, dance, martial arts and gym clubs out of school. 
 
6. Does your school provide after-school clubs that relate directly to sport and/or 
physical activity? Please provide a list of any organisation that runs that 
activity 
 
 We run our own clubs at lunchtime and after-school apart from FunkyKidz (dance). 
 
7. Is there a difference in take-up of sport and physical activity between boys and 
girls? 
 
 In certain sports, yes. There are more boys at football and a few more girls than 
boys at the dance and netball club. All of the others are evenly balanced and we 
enter mixed teams when competing as a school. 
 
8. Is there an age at which students’ interest in sport and physical activity 
reduces? 
 
Not in the primary phase. 
 
If arranged at a convenient time, would you be willing to attend a scrutiny meeting 
to answer any further questions that the sub-committee might have? 
Yes, very willing to promote sport in our area! 
 
If you need further information please call / email me. 


